
CDEP Committee – October 6, 2021 

 

The CDEP committee met on October 6, 2021.  Summer School presentations were made by Mr. Albert and Mrs. 

Harjes.  Mr. White provided the committee with an overview of the District School Counseling Plan.  He also gave 

the committee information about the District’s Comprehensive Improvement Plan (DCIP) and School 

Comprehensive Education Plan (SCEP) for the Clare F. Ostrander Elementary School.  The District was required 

to do an improvement plan due to the performance of students with disabilities on the 2018-2019 New York State 

ELA exam.  Both plans focus on supporting the implementation of research based educational approaches in the 

classroom designed to meet all students’ academic needs, the development and implementation of horizontal and 

vertical standards alignment amongst the grade-level programs, and the implementation of best practices for 

addressing students’ social-emotional needs. 

 

Mrs. Herrington reviewed the draft professional development plan that is being written by the district’s 

professional development committee.  The committee will review the plan again on October 21, 2021 and the final 

copy will be brought to the November Board of Education Meeting.  

 

Building teams met in the afternoon and discussed the 2021-2022 school improvement plans and reported out to 

the committee at large.  The next committee meeting is scheduled for February 16, 2022, from 9:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. 

at the High School. 

 


